9/3/2020 2020 USPSA Area 5 Championship

2020 USPSA Area 5 Championship,
September 11-13

When the original location in Ohio for the USPSA Area 5
Championship cancelled the event due to coronavirus
concerns there, the Pistol Division at the Blue Grass
Sportsmen's League offered to host the match, and the
USPSA accepted the offer. This is the highest level pistol
match ever hosted at BGSL -- Area 5 includes llinois, Indiana,
Kentucky, Michigan, Ohio, Wisconsin, and West Virginia, so it
is a huge honor for the Pistol Division and the Blue Grass
Sportsmen's League and a recognition of excellent work here
in previous matches. Match Director Lafe Kunkel has already demonstrated his ability to organize
complex matches and conduct them safely even with the additional considerations placed on him
by the coronavirus situation earlier this year with the Kentucky USPSA All Divisions
Championship Match in June, and the Pistol Division did it again with the Kentucky IDPA
Championship in late July and early August with Aaron Brulc as Match Director.

As always, this match will require the support of BGSL members and their understanding during
setup, match and take-down, particularly regarding Pit availability. Currently, Pit 1 is scheduled
to close for setup on Saturday, September 5 through the end of the match on the 13th and some
period of tear-down afterwards. Pits 3 & 4 will be closed from Monday, September 7, through the
end of the match and some period of tear-down. Pit 2 will close on Wednesday, September 9,
and remain closed until the end of the match and for some time during tear-down. Remember

to check the BGSL Events Calendar for the most up to date pit availability, as the calendar will be
updated daily, particularly during take-down.
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